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Five large nations from Africa, Latin America, Asia and Eastern Europe
gathered to examine their achievements and challenges on population and development
issues, exploring possibilities to exchange best practices and to learn from each other’s

experiences.

By means of a constructive dialogue, we found commonalities that enabled us to
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to -our colleagues from the Russian Federation - currently occupying the BRICS pro

tempore chairmanship - to explain in more details what the next steps will be.

We thank South Africa for its leadership in incorporating this theme into the
BRICS agenda in 2014. We note with satisfaction that the ensuing program of work
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vinjenre, against women, HIV/AIDS and international mieration. and demograohic

Initiatives like these showcase the vitality and importance of international

cooperation in the field of population and development, building upon the UN platform.
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